
May 3, 2000

Electronic Bulletin No. 62

CHANGE IN PITTSBURGH GATE

CUTOFF TIME

TO OUR VALUED STACKTRAIN CUSTOMERS:

Due to CSX westbound rail service changes at Cleveland, effective
immediately, the gate cutoff time at Pittsburgh for freight being drayed to
Cleveland for same day rail connection to Chicago and beyond will be
changed from 1900 to 1700.

Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement.  If you have
any questions regarding this matter, contact your local Customer Support or
Sales Representative for Pacer Stacktrain.

Thank you for your continued support.



CORRECTION TO STACK FACTS #58

Sylvia Garcia’s correct telephone number is (714) 429-7142


